
To whom it may concern, I wish to submit testimony to the Senate Rules 
Committee: 
 

I am strongly in favor of Oregon signing on to the National Popular Vote 
Compact through legislative leadership and action. I do support the bill 
that has already passed the Oregon House four times.  
 

I do not support SB 1512 which refers this issue to the voters. Senators 
have been denied the right to vote on this bill since 2009 and it is past time a 
clean bill got a vote by the Oregon Senate. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Dianna Smiley 

2323 SW Park Place 
Portland, OR  97205 
 


